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Mr Ing Try, Alternate Commissioner for Cambodia 
 

 
 
The IWC Secretariat is sad to announce the loss of the long-serving Alternate Commissioner for 
Cambodia, Mr. Ing Try, Deputy Director General of Fisheries Administration, MAFF, who passed away 
on 19 May 2023 in Phnom Penh.   
 
The Secretariat were pleased to see Mr Try in person at the last IWC Meeting in Portoroz in 2022 and 
to once again appreciate his active and cheerful engagement in IWC.  
 
On behalf of the entire IWC community, the IWC Secretariat sends its sympathies to his family, his 
friends, and his colleagues. 
 

 
 

Dr Rebecca Lent 
Executive Secretary 
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